
  Wednesday, December 8, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We have some very exciting days at Glen Elm School before the winter break! First, we want to spread 

a little Glen Elm Christmas cheer by inviting students to stay for lunch both Thursday, December 16th and 

Friday, December 17th. On Thursday, December 16th, staff are going to make pizza buns for lunch for students 

with a juice box, mandarin orange, and a candy cane. Please send extra snacks/food with your child if this is 

not enough for them. On Friday, December 17th, we are having a Boston Pizza lunch with a cookie and juice 

box. Each student will receive their own personal pizza (choice of cheese, pepperoni, ham and pineapple or 

pepperoni and mushroom). Teachers will be taking each student’s order in the classroom with them so we can 

get our class pizza lists completed and sent into Boston Pizza! 

We would like to send out a special thank you to Telephone Pioneers Prairie, for their generous donation 

towards our pizza bun lunch, to White City Bronco Plumbing for so kindly purchasing the Boston Pizza lunch 

for our entire school and Klein’s for the juice boxes!! We are so fortunate to have such generous sponsors to 

help make these lunches possible, so to them, we are truly thankful. We are so happy our students can get these 

two special treats! 

We are looking forward to a Glen Elm spirit-filled week! Here are our spirit days for next week: 

Monday – Holiday Hats 

Tuesday – Dress like a Christmas Tree 

Wednesday – Christmas PJ’s 

Thursday – Ugly/Cute Christmas Sweater 

Friday – Red/Green/White  

 

Wishing you a wonderful holiday season and a very Happy New Year! 

     The Glen Elm Staff 

P.S. We do have a special treat going home with each family on  

Friday at the end of the day. A huge thank you to all the  

organizations, businesses, friends and family who helped 

make this special treat possible! It’s a secret…  
 

 


